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                 Friday 13th January 2023


Re: Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check Parent Meeting – Tuesday 24th January 2023
 

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, pupils in year 4 will take a statutory multiplication tables check (MTC) between Monday 5 June and Friday 16 June 2023. The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics. 

In order to help prepare your child check, we are inviting you to a meeting on Tuesday 24th January at 3:30pm which should last no more than 15 minutes.

We will give you an idea of the assessment the children will be sitting and how the children will complete the check. Additionally, the year four teachers will be on hand to help guide you through ways to help support your child over the next five months to ensure they are as prepared as they can be.

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday and continuing to strengthen the ties between home and school in order to give the children the best support possible.

Many thanks,




Miss Oyebanji 
Maths Lead and LKS2 Phase Leader 
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